Starke County Amateur Radio Club 

The February meeting was held on the 16th at the American Legion Post in North Judson.  There were 12 members present.

Levi discussed the buying of different items a ham could use at a small price.  He suggested that you check out the close-out/mark-down aisles of stores you visit.

He showed two items that he was able to get at a great discount.

Open discussion covered many different topics, too many to list here.

Levi and Bryan passed out flyers on the LaPorte and Michigan City hamfests coming up.

Next meeting is March 16th. 

